
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request             Ref: 21-600 

6 December 2021 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 

Trust’s response is as follows: 

 

• We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting 

 

I would like a breakdown for the last two years (e.g. April 2019 to March 2021, or 

calendar years 2019 to 2021 if more appropriate to your organisation), of items logged 

on the organisation’s gifts and hospitality register by staff. 

 

I request the following details: 

- Date item was declared 

- Description of item 

- Reason for the gift/hospitality if provided 

- Value or estimated value if applicable 

- Whether the item was accepted or declined 

- Role of staff member the gift was received by if known, e.g. nurse, doctor, midwife etc. 

We are able to obtain this information however we have decided to apply Section 21 of the 

FOIA as this information is reasonably accessible in the public domain. Gifts and hospitality 

can be found on the following link https://organisation-reports.declaflow.io/RA7/RA7.html 

 

We have had some new entries that have not migrated onto the new system yet, these can be 

found in the table below  

 

 
 

First Name Last Name Job Title Description of Gift or Hospitality Company

Did you 

Accept this 

Gift or 

Hospitality?

Date Recieved Value

Helen Dunderdale Cancer Clinical Advisory Group Manager

Purchase of commercial stand space at 

the Head and Neck Cancer Clinical 

Advisory Group:

Sanofi & Bayer Yes 23/11/2021
Bayer £250 

Sanofi £250

ken hull Nursing Care Lead Jessie May / Lead CCN
Free pair of footwear offered by Skechers 

to Jessie May nurses
Sketcher Ltd Yes 02/06/2021 £80

Samantha Robson Jessie May Team Leader Sketchers shoes Sketcher Ltd Yes 22/05/2021 £70

Steve Wiltshire Childrens nurse Sketchers trainers Sketcher Ltd Yes 21/05/2021 £80

https://organisation-reports.declaflow.io/RA7/RA7.html


 
 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Director of Corporate Governance 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 

website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 

information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 

public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 

(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 

personal information. 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

